
 

 
PROVIDER ALERT 

March 26, 2010 
 

OMS Authorization Requests “Pending” 
 
It has come to our attention that several providers’ OMS authorizations are pending for clinical 
review rather than auto-approving.  The root cause appears to be the service code being entered 
in the “CPT or HCPC” field. Entry of an inappropriate OMS code will result in a pended OMS 
request and a delay in the response to the authorization request.  The code entered must be a CPT 
code included in the OMS bundle, e.g. 90801, 90806.   
 
Please share this information with all of the staff in your program who data enter OMS 
authorization requests.  
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